
Village Meeting 

 

We have continued to deliver the Village News to every house in the Village and we also send it out by email. 

The email list has grown from 70 people a couple of years ago to 315 now. During lockdown we published four 

extra editions to keep people up to date with information that might help them cope with living in quarantine. 

 

I would like to congratulate our editor Sheila Parry for her excellent work. She does all the writing and editing 

as well as the design and layout. This means that it is a simple job for Southwold Press to print the Village News 

and keeps our costs to a minimum. 

 

Many thanks to our advertisers who continue to be very supportive. We gave them a small discount during 

lockdown but despite this we currently have £2,000 in the bank so we may soon be able to make another 

donation to charity. 

 

I would like to thank Pat Lancaster our distribution manager. When we stopped house to house deliveries during 

lockdown Pat made sure that those without internet access continued to receive a paper copy. Thanks also to 

Kate Goodchild our treasurer, Karen Fordham our advertising manager and the other committee members Jane 

Sutherland Rogers and Julia Sowerbutts. 

 

Edward Wright 

Chair, Village News Committee. 

1st September 2021. 

 

 

 


